
Maths and Further Maths A Level Bridging Work – Summer 2025 
 
In order to give you the best possible chance to arrive in September as prepared as you can be, we 
want you to work through an online course: “Transition to A-Level Mathematics”. The course 
materials consist of video clips, activities and assignments on 7 key topic areas which are designed to 
prepare and support you through to the start of the A Level course.  
 
You need to watch the introductory video and then follow the instructions to work through the 7 
areas. There are 7 assessments that we expect you to complete, and the A-Level team here at Luffa 
will be monitoring how you’re doing throughout the Summer, and checking for levels of completion 
throughout. There are also optional “Going Deeper” materials and assessments should you wish to 
explore these.  

To access the course, you have an individual login to the Integral platform (details below). Please log 
in and start working through. https://integralmaths.org/  
 
Login: 55T-initialsurname (i.e. Isaac Newton’s login would be 55T-inewton)  
Password: 55T-initialsurname (i.e. exactly the same as above! You will then be asked to change your 
password!)  
 
Please ensure all assessments have been completed by Friday 5 September 2025, which is the end of 
the first school week. 
 
If you experience any difficulties accessing the material please email the Head of KS5 Maths Mr. 
Clarke on mailto:clarked@bishopluffa.org.uk 
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